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18 December 2013

Dear Parents and Carers
I am writing to wish you Merry Christmas!  We have had a good term here at Tallis and, as I write, are looking forward to our end of term celebrations. 
I should like to thank everyone who has made me feel so welcome.  I am enjoying it enormously and am very pleased that I made the move.  The young people here are warm and friendly and the staff dedicated and hard working.  It is good to get to know them all better and better.
I have been spending time this term talking to people and finding out more about the school.  Tallis has been through a rapid period of change in recent years, and I am no believer in change for change’s sake.  I am taking stock, and deciding what needs to be done. The survey that many of you have done is part of this; I am very grateful for your time.  We will put those results on the website.
We have been working on our school plan this term and I enclose a very brief overview with this letter.  These are the areas on which we will work for the next three years, backed up by detailed day-to-day planning in school.  Please let me know if you have any comments, or if you would like to know more.  I will hold a meeting in school early in the New Year to meet more parents and talk with you about our plans and our vision: I’ll write to you next month about that.  I do hope you will come if you can.

Here are some other dates for your diaries 
Tuesday 7 January 2014




Students and staff return to school

Monday 17 February to Friday 21 February 2014

Half Term

Thursday 3 April 2014




Last day of Spring term for students

Friday 4 April 2014




Staff Inset Day – School closed to students

Monday 7 April 2014 – Monday 21 April 2014

Easter Break

Tuesday 22 April 2014




Students and staff return to school


Please do check the school website regularly if you can.  It is a mine of useful information! 
We had a very good response for the Parent Governor elections and I am pleased to announce that you have appointed Ruth Dollner and Sally McKay as the two new Parent Governors.  Congratulations to you both and also a huge thank you to the other parents who were nominated and stood for election.

Thank you again for your support for your children and for our school.  It is much appreciated. I do hope that you are able to enjoy some family time over the holiday, and that the New Year brings happiness to you all.
Yours sincerely

Carolyn Roberts

Head
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